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July 18, 2013 
 
 
Barbara Schilling 
1341 Clarence Street 
Saint Paul MN 55106 
 
VIA EMAIL: bschilling@edge-advertising.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1341 Clarence Street 
 
Dear Ms. Schilling: 
 
This is to confirm that on June 25, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer stated that she reviewed the work plan submitted by you and 
recommended that all the items on the June 3, 2013 orders be addressed by August 9, 2013, 
with the exception of the rear deck which shall have a deadline of November 1, 2013. 
 
If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council public hearing on Wednesday, 
July 24, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor. 
 
Any questions, you may contact our office at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Paula Seeley 
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